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Jones, Stephanie

From: Mariam Mahmud <mahmudmariam99@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 10:44 AM
To: ED, State Board of Ed
Subject: [External] Supporting Science in Education 

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from 
unknown sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to 
CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov. 
 
I am writing as a parent, community member and physician. 
 
With the proposed updated guidelines in science education, I want to make sure I express my strong 
support for teaching strong science, climate change and evolution in children’s science education all 
the way through the educational system including middle and high school. 
 
As we have seen this last year with the pandemic, too many adults do not understand the science, 
too much is being misconstrued and politics is playing too big a role in countering safety standards. 
 
Our children need and deserve better to be smart, educated and informed citizens that lead the world 
in science. 
 
Please support important science standards and education to include evolution, climate change and 
technology. 
 
Mariam Mahmud, MD 
Chalfont, PA 
 
Sent from my iPad 


